

DATE April 2024

Outwood Primary Academy Greystone

# **UP COMING DATES**

Friday 10th May Coffee and chat 2:15pm

Monday 13th - Friday 17th

Key Stage 2 (Y6) SATs week

Thursday 23rd May 2024 -Non Uniform Day Last day of term.

Friday 24th May 2024 Training Day

Monday 3rd June 2024. Return to school.

Friday 21st June 2024 Sports Day 1pm

Back up date: Thursday 27th

Saturday 29th June 2024 Summer Fair - 1-3pm

### <u>Attendance</u>

Target attendance: 97% Academy Attendance: 95.63%

Our current attendance champions are Year at 97.19%!

Please ensure children arrive in school prompt.



we will enter you into the prize draw with nce of winning a fun day out for you and

# **Academy News** Sewing afternoon

Our Year 3 and 4 children enjoyed a lovely afternoon with parents and carers last week. They were working on their Diploma unit of intergenerational skills and used the opportunity to learn some sewing skills in preparation for their DT textiles unit.





## **Healthy Workshops**

All our Key Stage 2 classes attended two Healthy school workshops last Thursday afternoon. They participated in sessions around the benefits and risks in online gaming, how to be ready and resilient, as well as learning about British Values.

### Top Table

To promote our academy expectations and improve the lunchtime experience for our children we have introduced a top table this term. Children who demonstrate our expectations are invited to attend the top table on a Friday.





# Upcoming Events

## Coffee and Chat

We would like to know more about how we can support our families both in school and out in the wider community. We have rearranged the postponed coffee and chat session to Friday 10th May at 2:15pm in the bungalow and hope to see some of you there to discuss how we can drive our school forward.



### Summer Fair

As mentioned in our previous newsletter, we are planning on holding a summer fair this year. We are now looking for help from you to get things underway. If you are able to approach business for raffle prize donations, or have any ideas of how you can help please get in touch!



## Non-uniform day

We will be holding a non-uniform day on Thursday 23rd May 2024 and are asking all children to 'bring a bottle' to go towards our bottle stall.

It can be anything from shampoo, or bubble bath to sauce or drinks. We really appreciate your support in helping get preparations underway.

Please pray for a sunny day on Saturday 29th June!

Safeguarding Lead: Mrs S McCarthy

